
From: Connie Cornwell
To: City Clerk Group
Subject: Hedge Height Ordinance
Date: Tuesday, January 14, 2020 10:08:18 AM

City Council Members:
I am writing to strongly encourage you to include a hedge amortization period of three
 months to ensure that nonconforming hedges must be brought into
compliance with the NZO.  I feel that time period is fair and reasonable.  Without an
 amortization period for compliance, enforcing the hedge height ordinance 
would be impossible.  The City needs the authority to require a homeowner whose hedges are
 a safety and view obstruction issue to act in a timely matter.
Thank you for your time.
Respectfully,
Connie Cornwell
820 Serenidad Place
Goleta, CA

CC NZO Comment #73
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